
Diary Dates 

April 
May 

3rd Bank Holiday 

4th School Open 

28th School Closes for Half-Term 

June 

7th School opens for Term 6 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

 

Welcome Back 
We all hope you had a lovely break over 
the Easter Holidays. We have enjoyed 
hearing all about the childrens different 
adventures.  

Please ensure that children are prepared 
for all the different weather conditions 
that occur at this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Lessons 

 
There are spaces available for NMPAT 
music lessons in school for children in 

Years 2-6. 
If you are interested in music lessons for 

your child, please apply on-line at: 
https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/

musicinschool 
Or contact NMPAT for more 

information. 
Tel: 01604 637117   Email: 

lessons@nmpat.co.uk 
 

 

Contact Information 
Please could you ensure that the school 
office have all the correct and up to date 
contact information for your child i.e 
your correct mobile telephone number or 
work number, your correct email address 
and your correct home address. 

               FRIDAY 16TH APRIL 2021  

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool
https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool
mailto:lessons@nmpat.co.uk


 

Swimming 
Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 swimming 
sessions will be taking place after the 
Easter holidays. 

Year 6 will be swimming on April 20th, 
27th and May 4th. 

Year 5 will be swimming on May 11th, 
18th, 25th, June 7th and 14th. *NB after 
May half term the day changes from 
Tuesdays to Mondays. 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 21st, 
28th, July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on swimming 
days (i.e. girls have a one-piece 
swimming costume and boys’ swimming 
shorts are not too loose). All children will 
be required to wear a swimming hat 
whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

Alphabetical drop off 
and collection 
8.30/3.00  Surnames A-K  

8.45/3.15  Surnames L-Z  

In Reception, Y1 and Y2 the children 
who are due to be collected at 3p.m. are 
waiting with one adult by their            
collection point, whilst the others are in 
the classroom with a second adult; we 
ask, therefore, that parents and       
grandparents keep to their allotted times 
where possible.  Thank you for your    
understanding and co-operation. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


